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School Bus Safety

Each school day, there are thousands of students riding school buses. However, there has been an increase in
stop arm violations occurring in our community. In 2024, there were 142 stop arm violations. This is the highest
number of stop arm violations for the last three years. So far in 2025 there have been 40 stop arm violations,
one which occurred on the first day of school.

The Duluth Police Department is encouraging our community to continue working together to lower these
violations to keep our children safe. 

“The safety of students is all our responsibility, and one stop arm violation is too many,” said Sergeant Mike
Jambor. “The Duluth Police Department wants to remind those traveling to be aware of your surroundings and
understand school bus lights. We are fortunate that all school buses serving Duluth students are equipped with
high quality camera systems for the sole purpose of holding violators accountable. If you violate these laws,
expect a citation.”

While you’re traveling, remember to slow down and prepare to stop when you see a bus with flashing yellow
lights, as this indicates the bus is preparing to stop. When the bus has red flashing lights with the stop arm
extended, you must stop and wait until the bus continues driving.

The Duluth Police Department has been proactively patrolling around the schools to ensure the safety of
students, but you can also be aware of your surroundings when traveling throughout the City of Duluth.

“Remember to be aware of the lights on school buses, put down the distractions, and watch out for others while
traveling,” said Sergeant Jambor. “Doing these simple things will increase the safety of students and help lower
stop arm violations.” 

For a clip of a vehicle violating a school bus stop arm in Duluth, you can click the link here. For a video of our
School Resource Officers sharing school bus safety tips, click the link here.

###

https://youtu.be/ByIuy7kjjx8
https://youtu.be/Y5vT2oWCwWo


  

  


